Native Health Board Holds Meets

The Alaska  Area Native
Board of Health held a meeting
at the Mt. Edgecumbe Hospital
November 30, 1971 through
December 2, 1971.. -

Representatives from every
Service ' Unit Native Health
Board (seven) were in atten-
dance, plus the Alaska Federa-
tion of Natives representative
Carl Jack and two alternates,
Mary Gregory from Bethel and
Gertrude Wolfe from Hoonah.

Election of officers was held
and Frank O. Williams, Jr. was

.week of February 13,

elected Chairman, Irving Igtan-
loc, Vice Chairman, and Geor-
gianna Lincoln, Secretary.

Recommendations, from the
last meeting were reviewed and
further recommendations and
resolutions made.

The next meeting will be held
in Anchorage at the Alaska Na-
tive  Medical Center during the
1972,
when this board will be part of
the Area. Program  Appraisal
Committee.



